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WATCHFUL WALKING 

BLESSINGS FROM UKARUMPA! 

Repentance and Trust 

God’s peace to you and your family during these times of uncertainty. Just a month ago, a 
team and I were meeting with church leaders from the area sharing the Trauma Healing 
workshop. We talked about forgiveness, turning to Jesus when life is hard, and bringing 
about God’s work of healing and reconciliation. During that week, they were able to 
discover that God forgives even our secret sins, that there are practical ways in which to 
help support their pastors, and that talking with their children is a healthy practice that can 
strengthen their family. We praise God for their willingness to draw pictures, search 
Scripture, and be honest about what is going on in their lives so that the Holy Spirit can 
bring about healing and wholeness. It is then that His light will be able to shine more 
brightly in their lives and in the communities around them, giving glory to God above.


Two weeks later, when my life plans began to crumble, thankfully this workshop was fresh 
in my mind. I was able to grieve and turn my pain and confusion over to the LORD, 
remembering that we can turn to Jesus who carried our pain and sin on the cross. God 
often uses what we share with others to teach us more about Himself as well.  Even in the 
midst of chaos, sickness and unfulfilled plans, we can trust in our God who is constant.
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Jenny and Josh at Church 

Jenny facilitating a workshop
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Wedding Update 
With all of the cancelled flights and risk of travel, we quickly 
realized that our wedding might not happen when we were 
hoping it would. Since we need domestic flights to bring 
people to Ukarumpa in order to get married legally, our 
wedding is postponed until the flights start up again. It has 
been difficult to prepare for marriage, plan and unplan a 
wedding in unpredictable times, only to have to wait. We are 
doing our best to keep our eyes on God for how to plan next.


Ukaradio 
As one of the ways to encourage people on center, a 
weekday radio station was created. I was invited to share 
the daily dose of devotions for 5 minutes once a week as 
long as the radio is up and running. It has been fun to 
share Scripture, encouraging those around us to seek God’s face, trusting Him in all things.


Upcoming Schedule:  Please pray for us as we wait and see when and how we can get 
married this year. Pray we can start up with workshops again since everything is on hold.


	 Thank you so much for your continued prayers and partnership in ministry. It may 
look different lately, but Josh and I are still blessed to support and encourage the work of 
Bible translation here as we wait on the LORD for guidance and provision in our lives.

   

	 Blessings in Christ,    Jenny LeMahieu                 jenny_lemahieu@sil.org     

  MAILING ADDRESS:                               Jenny LeMahieu                                                                                                                        
SIL PO Box 1 (150)                                                                                                           
Ukarumpa EHP 444                                                                                                                                  
PAPUA NEW GUINEA

To connect online through my Wycliffe ministry:
https://www.wycliffe.org/partner/1A5D2F
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     Happy Easter from Josh and Jenny

“Surely he took up our pain and bore our suffering, yet we considered him punished by 
God, stricken by him, and afflicted. But he was pierced for our transgressions, he was 
crushed for our iniquities; the punishment that brought us peace was on him, and by 
his wounds we are healed.”  Isaiah 53: 4-5
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